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: STATE OF NEW MEXICO ?
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

POST OFFICE BOX 1980
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO B8241-1880
(501383-8161

September 19, 1996

Mallon Qil Co
P O Box 3256
Carlsbad NM 88220

RE: Correcting API Number

Gentlemen:

Per telephone conversation with Theresa McAndrews and Donna Pitzer of the District I Hobbs
office on the Mallon 34 Federal #15-M, Sec. 34, T-19s, R-34e with API #30-025-32817. This
well was first permitted to drill at 990/S & 990/'W, and on May 1996 was drilled 25' and then

plugged and abandoned.

The well was moved to 330/S & 330/W and drilled June 1996. The ONGARD system cannot
accept this kind of move so at this time a new API #3 0-025-33589 was assigned. Along with the

new APIY the well number was changed to #17

15

This letter is to correct all forms filed since the well was drilled at the 330/S & 330/W and will be
know as the Mallon 34 Federal #12-M.__ Also to notify the operator of the new number so that
production can be reported correctly on the C- lﬁé and to the BLM.

If you have any questions on this matter, please call the District I, Hobbs office (505) 393-6161.
Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
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Jerry Sexton

District I, Supervisor Q
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